
QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Full Council | Tuesday, 15 July 2025 

Planning Committee Reform 

 

Reply 

Is the Council responding to this consultation? 

Yes, the Council will be responding to the Consultation. 

Due to the timings involved, it will be necessary for these to be submitted as Officer 

comments in order to meet the 23rd July deadline.  

If so, are Members views included? 

Yes, a consultation on the draft proposals took place during Winter 2024/2025 and 

the Chair of Development Control Committee was involved in providing a response. 

These comments will be emphasised in response to the current consultation. 

However, if Members have any specific comments, please contact Jamie Carr 

(Planning Policy and Development Manager) by Friday 18th July 2025. 

 

Adrian Thorpe (on behalf of the Leader of the Council) 

Head of Built Environment 

 

In accordance with Rule 13, Section 1 of Part 4 of the Council’s Constitution, the 

questioner may ask one supplementary question without notice which must arise 

directly out of the original question or reply. 


